Gentry Personnel Policy Committee

September 8, 2021 @ 3:30 pm

Keeta Neal, Intermediate Principal

Dee Vaughn, Intermediate 5th Grade Math Teacher

Krista Carr, High School English Teacher

Debra Buss, High School Resource Teacher

Tonya Sweeten, Middle School Business Teacher (Committee Leader)
Lisa Hillis, Intermediate 3rd Grade Teacher

Jennifer Ellis Lundholm, 2nd grade Teacher

Annie Meyer, 1st grade Teacher

Christie Smith Middle School, FACS Teacher(Committee Secretary)
Victoria Groomer, Primary Principal

ALL Committee members were in attendance.
Agenda

Tonya Sweeten was re-elected as committee chair and Christie Smith was elected
as Secretary - a motion was made by Krista Carr and seconded by Lisa Hillis.

Meeting days were changed to the first TUesday of the month due to faculty
meetings for the middle school being on Wednesdays. All participants were in favor.

Committee agreed to keep meeting via Zoom for the convenience of everyone
being able to be there earlier and not having to worry about traffic. All participants
were in favor.

New Business:

GHS: Any extensions to contracts should be brought to the PPC by the November
meeting to give sufficient time to address the extension and then adjust the budget
for the following year. All extensions and stipends will be brought to the November
meeting.

GMS: None at the time




GIS: New teachers have requested to get paid before September 20th. We have
brought this matter up several times and every year we have been turned down.
GPS: None at this time

Administration: None at this time

Next PPC Meeting will be Tuesday, October5, 2021 at 3:30 via Zoom

Meeting adjourned at 3:53

Notes



